This bill could not come at a worse time. As Oregon nears a time where vaccines are being released more and more, boaters and
families who share the water are looking forward to having fun family time on their boats all while being safe and following set rules
and regulations. This will hurt our economy by impacting thousands of jobs and people who support their families because of this
water way. Taking that away takes food off the tables of those families. Growing up in Oregon, you look forward to being on the
water all summer long. I've been doing this for 20+ years and | couldn’t imagine losing the water ways. This will only cause more
traffic and congestion in areas that they allow wake boats and increase accidents and DEATHS. There are already too many
regulations on these waters that make it unsafe... why keep adding to these and making the environment dangerous? If you have a
family, please consider opposing this bill.



